
 
 
Libraries NI joins the Everyone Is A Hero: Winter Mini 
Reading Challenge 
  
To encourage primary school children to read for fun during the 
Christmas break, we wanted to let all primary schools know about 
the Winter Mini Reading Challenge which starts on Tuesday 1 
December 2020 and ends on Friday 15 January 2021. Delivered 
through a fun, immersive and online platform 
(www.wintermini.org.uk), children aged 4 to 11 years can take part 
by reading any number of books (including eBooks and 
audiobooks) and then reviewing them. 
  
Books added to the website during the six-week Mini Challenge 
period will count towards unlocking special rewards including a 
certificate and a virtual badge and there is a downloadable reading 
record card that children can 
complete. Throughout the Challenge 
the website will feature activities, 
recommendations for great winter 
reads and competitions. 
  
More information on the Mini Winter 
Reading Challenge 2020, book 
recommendations and activities will 
be available on the Libraries NI 
website www.librariesni.org.uk. 
 


